
 

 

COMPLETION OF CARR BOYD NICKEL 

PROJECT ACQUISITION 

 

ASX RELEASE  

27 June 2018 

Estrella Resources Limited (ASX: ESR) (‘Estrella’ or ‘Company’) is pleased 

to announce that further to its announcement of 16 October 2017 and as 

approved by shareholders on 26 April 2018, the Company has completed the 

acquisition of the Carr Boyd Nickel Project from Apollo Phoenix Resources Pty 

Ltd.  
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Christopher J. Daws 
Chief Executive Officer 
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